
 

From: Bobbye Pousson 
To: Cain, Catherine 
Subject: $100-$200 fee 
Date: Thursday, August 29, 2019 11:13:32 PM 

I am writing about the fees that are proposed for people filling against frivolous trademarks. 
This to me is unacceptable. I feel that we the people are not being represented properly or 
protected the way our office is meant to. This is our office, our government. These choices 
will have effects on the lives of us all. This must not be allowed! It is only stopping the the 
people trying to question the obvious. We need to instead look at why we have a n3ed for so 
many frivolous injunction letters. Where are the real issues? Let us severe the problem at it's 
root now while it is easy. 


